Academic Council Agenda November 16, 2018; 3:00 p.m. 5:00 p.m.

1. Safety Minute

2025. The current spaces are at capacity and unable to expand to meet the new demand. They are currently looking outside of UAA in order to grow the program. This proposal is for the School of Allied Health. Originally had planned for 3 buildings, but only one has been completed. There has been exploration of other options to gain the needed extra space. Six months ago an industry group approached the university to purchase some property to build a medical arts building. Questions of a partnership with private industry to build needed buildings is being explored. Potentially little to no cost to the university, with any building built reverting to the ownership of